
FRECKLETON PARISH COUNCIL

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 

Due to the Government Restriction for COVID-19 

The Remembrance Sunday Service has been

Cancelled

However, wreaths will still be laid 

At 12:15pm,

On Sunday 8th November 2020

Anyone wishing to lay a wreath should contact

K M Armistead, Clerk to the Council

On 01253 738951

Or email clerk@freckletonparishcouncil.org.uk

Before the day in order that your Contact details

can be recorded for Track and Trace purposes

mailto:clerk@freckletonparishcouncil.org.uk

